
From: Goodbye Supervisor farewellzev@gmail.com
Subject: Re: RSVP - Steven Whiddon -----Re: You're Invited To...

Date: October 20, 2014 at 3:41 PM
To: Steven Whiddon steven@mediadistrict.org

Thank you for your response. We look forward to seeing you on the 29th.

Sincerely,

The Hostesses
(Laurie, Joan, Stacy, Jeanne)

On Tue, Oct 14, 2014 at 9:50 AM, Steven Whiddon
<steven@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Thank you for the invite--I will be there!

Steven Whiddon
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District
steven@mediadistrict.org
O. 323-860-0025
F. 323-860-0026

On Oct 14, 2014, at 6:58 AM, Goodbye Supervisor wrote:
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From: Goodbye Supervisor farewellzev@gmail.com
Subject: You're Invited To...

Date: October 14, 2014 at 6:58 AM
To: farewellzev@gmail.com

Bcc: steven@mediadistrict.org




